
 

 

2nd May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5 Transition Summer Club 
 
As a school we are aware that the transition from first school to middle school can cause 
some pupils anxiety, so we are delighted to be able to offer a free Summer Club. 
 
There will be lots of activities covering all weather eventualities, such as arts and crafts, films 
and dodgeball, to name but a few. 
The clubs will be running as follows: 
 
Club 1:  Monday 21st July and Tuesday 22nd July, 9.00am - 3.00pm 
 
Club 2:  Wednesday 23rd July and Thursday 24th July, 9.00am – 3.00pm 
 
Your child will be able to attend free of charge for one of the above clubs only. We have 
had to limit numbers so places will be issued on a first come first served basis. 
 
If your child is interested in taking part, please return the enclosed Summer Club Information 
Request form by email to Mrs Walton at e.walton@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk by Monday 
9th June 2023. A confirmation of a place will then be sent to you by email after this date. 
Further information will be sent to you prior to the club start dates.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity and we look forward to seeing the children. If you have any 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the email above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

E.Walton 

 
Mrs Walton 
Head of Year   
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Codsall Middle School Summer Club 2025 Information Request 
 
 

Childs Name:  

First School:  

Parent/Carer Name:  

Parent/Carer Contact Number:  

Any Medication or Allergies  

Permission for photographs to be taken 
(yes/no) : 

 

Emergency Contact Name:  

Emergency Contact Number:  

Preferred Date: 

Club 1 - Monday 21st July & Tuesday 22nd July 
 

 

Club 2 – Wednesday 23rd July & Thursday 24th 

July 
 

 

 

 


